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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you managed to attend the Meet the Teacher meeting for your child/children this week and 
that you found it informative and useful.  Thank you to all those who took the time to come along.  On 
the subject of giving some time to the school, FOLT are keen to recruit class reps for every class in the 
school.  This would be one or two parents who would be willing to step up and be representatives for the 
class, helping with information sharing and some organisational tasks around certain times of year e.g. 
Christmas Fair.  If you would like to have a go at this role then please contact anyone on the FOLT team 
on friendsofleatherheadtrinity@gmail.com  or the school office and do read the FOLT newsletter for 
more information about what sort of things you would be helping to do. 
 
Next Week 
As you know, Monday 19th September has been designated a national Bank Holiday so school will be 
closed.  We reopen on Tuesday 20th as normal.  Please return the pupil details forms that were sent out 
last week by that Tuesday as it is essential that we have up to date details for all pupils.  Our after school 
clubs will start next week (Tuesday). Parents and carers of year 5 and 6 children please remember to pay 
for your child’s trip to the Imperial War Museum on Thursday.  They are very excited about it!  
 
Fine Diners 
We have introduced a fine dining club starting this week.  Our midday team chose five KS1 and five KS2 
children who have shown great manners and respect in our dining hall over the week and today they 
dined in style at the fine diners club!  They will all receive a certificate and we are very proud of them! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend  
 
Mrs Hannah Gray 
Acting Headteacher 
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Attendance 
 

Class Week Ending 09/09/22 
Week Ending 
16/09/22 

Bumblebee - 96.30% 

Ladybird - 96.10% 

Hedgehog  93.20% 96.40% 

Squirrel 93.80% 96.80% 

Badger  90.20% 86.05% 

Fox 93.30% 89.65% 

Chestnut  97.20% 97.75% 

Oak 90.50% 92.10% 

Maple 95.60% 98.70% 

Eagle 96.60% 93.90% 

Hawk 97.60% 94.15% 

Kestrel 96.90% 95.80% 

100 % 
Attendees 

254 281 

Well done to Hawk Class who have hit a new high with 98.7% this week and a massive 281 
children have done a 100% week meaning they are in the prize draw! 

 
Mrs Gray 
Acting Headteacher 

 
Christian and Learning Values 

Well done to the following children who received a values award this week: 
 

Commitment: Ellie R (Kestrel),Yasmin (Chestnut), Cristina (hawk), Ellie-May (Eagle) Arthur (Badger) 
Respect: Thomas (Oak), Caiden (Fox) 

Perseverance: Mason (Hawk), Mohammad H (Eagle), Louise-Rose (Badger) 
Love: Mouna (Maple) 

 

Upcoming Events 
THESE ARE SOME OF THE DATES FOR THIS TERM 

 
Thursday 22nd September: Imperial War Museum Yr5&6 

Thursday 22nd September: Mayan Civilisation Workshop Yr 3&4 
Monday 26th September: Phonics Workshop – Reception 

Tuesday 27th September – School Disco  
Thursday 13th October – Individual School Photos 

 
 
 



 

  
Top Classes this using TTRS over the whole year: 

        1st  Kestrel 
        2nd  Eagle 
         3rd  Oak 

 
 
Highest number of coins this Year          Most improved studio speed this year                                 
1st  Ellie R                                                              1st     Samil 

2nd Ben                                                                 2nd    Aaniya V 

3rd  Mason V                                                        3rd    Tawheed 

 

Numbots (Key Stage 1) – highest number of coins earned this year) 

1st  Zakaria H 
 

House Points: 
1st Unicorn 2nd Griffin 3rd Dragon 4th Phoenix  
 

 

 
 

Words of the Week 

 
As a school, we have done lots of work with the children on 
developing their vocabulary. Each week we share our words of the 
week (linked to our topic and curriculum learning) and unpick what they mean. We use the word in 
different contexts, find synonyms, act them out, draw pictures and many more strategies to help us 
to remember them.  
 
Developing children’s vocabulary really impacts their speaking skills as well as their reading and 
writing. Listed below are next week’s words of the week so you can discuss these with your children 
at home!  
 

Words of the week next week:- 
 

Year 5 and Year 6 –  Spectrum and colonies 
Year 3 and Year 4 –  Digestive System and civilisation 

Year 1 and Year 2 –  Expedition and Believe  
Reception –  Home and Family 

 
 

Miss Chiarh  
Assistant Headteacher 



 

Year 1 -  Squirrel Class Learning  

 

 

The first two weeks in Squirrel class have been busy! The children 

have settled really well and have been enthusiastic about their 

learning.  In maths the children have been practising counting 

objects and they have shown fantastic resilience solving some 

tricky reasoning problems. 

     
In literacy, we have been reading The Rainbow Fish and we have talked about what 

happened in the story, what we liked and what questions we would ask Rainbow Fish.  

We sequenced the events in the story and talked about what was happening in each of 

the pictures.  The children have also settled well into their new Read Write Inc. groups 

and are learning new sounds, which will support their reading and writing.  

 

During free flow, the children have also been very 

busy.  They’ve used a range of materials to create 

artworks showing what lies beneath the sea, used the 

iPads to support their maths learning, made some 

fantastic models of rockets and boats in our 

construction area, counted pets in our maths area 

and performed songs in our theatre!  The children 

have also been writing about their favourite toys. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 

PHONICS WORKSHOP Reception 

On Monday the 26th of September we will hold a phonics workshop for 

Reception parents at 9.00 am in the hall. 

Parents will have the opportunity to observe their child in the 

classroom, and then come to the hall for a talk about phonics. Your 

child should have brought home a letter about the event. Please 

return completed slips by Wednesday 21st of September. 

Thank you, 

                   Miss Repiso KS1 Phase Leader/ Phonics Lead 

& 

 Miss Chiarh SLT/ Literacy Lead  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

Safeguarding at Leatherhead Trinity 
  

A Safeguard section will feature as part of the weekly newsletter.  This will be an 

opportunity to let you know of local support groups, share ideas on themes, such as 

keeping your children safe on the internet, ideas for healthy eating and lots 

more.  Please speak to myself, or any of the Designated Safeguard Team, if you 

would like to discuss anything. 

 
Anna Gattey 

Designated Safeguard Lead 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also have a Safeguarding section of the school’s website which has information 

on which agencies we work with, advice on online safety, policies and documents 

we follow and information on Prevent and Operation Encompass.    

 

 

https://www.leatherheadtrinity.surrey.sch.uk/safeguarding-2/  

 

Mrs Gattey 

Designated Safeguard Lead and Deputy Head 
 

 

 

   
             Hannah       Sarah            Raj 

                            Gray         Harrison      Chairh  

Deputy Safeguard Leads 

 

 

   
Gill Walker 

Safeguarding Governor 
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